
 

Update on Town Actions in Response to COVID – 19 

 

Dear Sheffield Residents:       March 23, 2020 

 

In light of Governor Baker’s latest Executive Orders, your Board of Selectmen took several 

actions today: 

 Town Hall will be closed to the public until April 7th, but will continue to have essential 

services staffing. These employees will be working normal hours and are there to take 

your phone calls, provide information and process Town business. 

 

 If you need to meet with any department/employee in Town Hall, please call the Town 

Administrator’s Office at 229-7000 x 152. At this time, no one other than employees are 

allowed in Town Hall without such clearance. 

 

We will continue to keep you informed and thank you all for your understanding and patience. 

Up-to-date information will be posted on the Town’s website: www.sheffieldma.gov. 

 

 

http://www.sheffieldma.gov/

